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CITY OF HARTFORD 
COUNTY OF VAN BUREN  
STATE OF MICHIGAN 
RESOLUTION 2024 - 022 
 

 

RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF COUNTY-WIDE ROAD MILLAGE BALLOT PROPOSAL 

At a Regular meeting of the City of Hartford Commission at 19 West Main Street called to order by Mayor 
Richard A. Hall on June 24, 2024 at 5:30p.m. 

The following resolution was offered:   

Moved by Commissioner ______________ and supported by Commissioner ______________.     

WHEREAS, in 1978 the voters in Van Buren County instituted a county-wide road millage which has been 
renewed every four years since; and 

WHEREAS, on August 6, 2024 voters in Van Buren County will be asked to renew the 0.9721-mill 
countywide road millage for another four years; and 

WHEREAS, the levy generates sums that are distributed to the Van Buren County Road Commission and the 
11 cities and villages in the county for the maintenance, repair and construction of all streets, avenues and roads 
that are public in Van Buren County; and 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the City of Hartford, through this Resolution, voices its 
support of the renewal of the county-wide road millage in Van Buren County so as to continue to maintain a 
safe and reasonable road system for the traveling public.      

 

YEAS: Commissioner’s  

NAYS:      ABSENT:  

RESOLUTION DECLARED ADOPTED 
________________________________ 

DATE: June 24, 2024        RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, City Clerk 
 

I RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, Clerk for the City of Hartford, do hereby certify that the foregoing is a true copy of a 
Resolution duly adopted by the City Commission of the City of Hartford during a meeting held on June 24, 2024 

                                      ________________________________ 
         RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, City Clerk 

 City of Hartford 
19 West Main Street, Hartford MI 49057 


